
 

The Office of International Students and Scholars 

Building: 535 • Phone: 909.607.8586 • Fax: 909.607.8086 • email: international@kgi.edu • website: kgi.edu/international  

A Member of The Claremont Colleges 
 

Dial-A-Ride Service 

 
The Claremont Dial-a-Ride can take you to any location within Claremont for a very reasonable 
fee (currently $2.50 each way*). The Dial-A-Ride service will also visit bordering destinations 
like the Montclair Plaza or Pomona Valley Hospital.  
 
Steps to Use Claremont Dial-A-Ride: 
#1 Register 
This process takes 3-4 minutes. Call (909) 621-9900 (9 am to 4 pm Mon – Fri.) Please note: if 
you register after 12 pm, you can use the service starting the next day. You can also visit their 
website to download a registration form. 
 
#2 Schedule 
To schedule a ride, call 909-623-0183 about 1 hour before your desired pick up time. 
Have a phone number and specific address ready for both pick up and destination. 
 
#3 Enjoy the ride!  
You will be picked up and transported in a comfortable taxicab or minivan (share a ride!). 
 

Provide the following pick up address for KGI: 
535 Watson Dr, Claremont, CA 91711 

 
 
 
Other Quick Ride Options: 
Need to go outside of Claremont, can’t schedule in advance, or need to travel outside of 
operating hours? Consider using one of these services: 
 
Taxi Cabs: 
Here are the numbers for several taxi cab companies: 

A1A Taxicab Services:  909-236-9238 
Foothill Cab:   626-233-9426 
Professional Taxi Services: 909-681-2469 

 Xpress Yellow Cab:   909-532-9871 
Yellow Cab of Claremont:  909-626-2200  

 
Uber/Lyft: 
You may also wish to download ridesharing apps like Uber or Lyft on your cell phone. These 
companies allow public drivers (like you) to sign up to transport users from one destination to 
another on a pay-per-mile system. You must have a debit or credit card to use them, but rates 
are generally lower than taxi cab services. However, as this is a person-to-person system, KGI 
cannot guarantee your experience using these services. You should use them at your own 
discretion and exercise caution and sound judgment when accepting a ride. You can view the 
requirements that these companies have of their drivers on their websites. 
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